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NCAA Sport Science Institute Survey: Institutions across the country are asked to 

participate in this survey and the NCAA selects three teams per institution. This year’s 

Louisville teams are Men’s Tennis, Lacrosse and Field Hockey. The survey asks 

questions regarding Sports Wagering and Social Environment.  Answers are anonymous 

and sent to a clearing house before analyzed by the NCAA. Results help with the 

planning and funding of resources, program development, best practice development, etc.  

University of Louisville Athletic Association (ULAA) Board of Directors Annual 

Elections:  All full-time faculty were invited to participate. Voting closed Wednesday, 

April 17th. Results will be announced this month, and new members will be introduced at 

an upcoming ULAA meeting. Thank you Gretchen Henry and Emily Spoden for all of 

your help with this election! 

 

Committee on Academic Performance: CAP met for the final time of the Academic 

year on Monday, April 15th, at the Thornton Academic Center of Excellence (TACE). In 

addition to our regular meeting agenda items, we connected with the Academic 

Counselors who work each day with our Student Athletes. A special thank you to Marvin 

Mitchell, Scott Sallade and Justin Ruffin for their leadership.  

 

Did you know, in Sports other than Football: 

 

All countable athletically related activities outside of the playing season are prohibited 

one week prior to the beginning of the institution's final examination period for the 

applicable academic term through the conclusion of the institution's academic term. More 

information regarding Weekly Hour Limitations Outside of the Playing Season may be 

found in the NCAA bylaw 17.1.7.2. 
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